

WILTON FIRE DEPARTMENT OFFICE OF THE FIRE MARSHAL 236 Danbury Road Wilton, Connecticut 06897 203-834-6249

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Michael Wrinn, Town Planner

FROM:

Rocco Grosso, Fire Marshal

SUBJECT:

SP#481, 141 Danbury Road

DATE:

04 August 2021

Please be advised that the Fire Department has reviewed the proposed plans for the above residential building and finds the emergency vehicle access to be insufficient. The conditions and requirements of the Connecticut State Fire Safety Code and local ordinance apply to this project and are contingent to occupancy.